
Dear K3 Families, 
 
Thank you for your patience as we've planned and re-planned for the start of the 
upcoming school year.  We are committed to providing the best Christian education and 
care for your child. 
 
To prepare for our first day of school (on August 18th) we ask that 1 parent or adult 
family member attend a parent meeting on one of the following dates during the 
specified times: 
 

● Thursday, August 13th:  4:30pm-6:30pm (Main Presentation at 5:00pm) 
● Saturday, August 15th  9:00am-Noon (Main Presentation at 9:30am) 

 
(Please note: Families ​do need to be in attendance​ for the main presentation but 
can visit the tables before or after the main presentation and are not required to 
stay the full meeting time) 
 
 ​During this time you will:  

● Turn in K3 paperwork that was mailed out in July (Paperwork MUST be 
handed in by your child's first day) 

● purchase K3 uniform shirts ($5 short sleeve, $6 for long sleeve) 
● pick up any additional paperwork you might need including the COVID 

addendum and sign a rate contract 
● drop off school supplies  
●  review important information about the K3 childcare program 

Location:​ ​  The North Campus Gym (2669 N Richards Street) 
 
 The gym can be accessed by: 

● parking on Richards street, entering door #1 and heading to the right through 
the gray door into the gym  

● parking on Hubbard (which is a one way street) or in the back parking lot (off of 
Hubbard) and entering through the parking lot gym doors  

Commitment to Safety 
● Please send only 1 adult family member 
● Wear a mask while in the building 
● Physically distance (6 feet) in the building 



● If you are experiencing COVID related symptoms and cannot attend please email 
Mrs. Richter (april.richter@stmarcus.org) 

  
We pray you are well and we look forward to the start of this unusual school year. 
 
God's Blessings, 
 
Mrs. Rachel Buenther Mrs. April Richter 
K3 Program Director North Campus Principal 
414-403-8959 414-336-5567 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   


